
Wingham Primary School  

Friday 12th February 2021 

With great power comes great responsibility. We have all been        

enjoying the snow this week. We hope you have at home too. We are 

pleased to have been able to stay open to support our critical worker 

families, thank you to the staff for getting into school where possible, so 

we have been able to do this. 

World Week: Climate in Crisis: This week has seen our children 

learn about climate change. The causes, effects and solutions. We may 

just have the next Greta Thunburg amongst us? Here is a small selec-

tion of work from children across the school. Please take a moment to 

look on our Gallery section on our website, under the Children’s tab for more photos.  

 

 

 

 

Parent consultations: We have decided to postpone the parent consultations that were due to take place in 
the week  beginning 1st  March. We will re-schedule these once all pupils are back in school.  

Values: This term has seen children exceed our expectations at school and at home in terms of their       
resilience and commitment to learning. The following children have received certificates displaying our school     
values. If you are at home, you will receive your badge and certificate in the post. Well done to you all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the staff at Wingham would like to say thank you for the extremely generous donation from families across the 

school. It was hard to know quite how to verbalise how much it meant to us all, when we know how difficult it has 

been for everyone over the past couple of months, not just for us. There is a video on the Children/ Gallery tab on 

our website for everyone who played a part in the organisation and donation. Please have a watch, there are     

messages to you from everyone. We will be enjoying a weekly Wednesday lunch for the next term! We have also 

enjoyed a huge selection of baked goods today, thank you.  

Wishing everyone a lovely half term. It is important that the children have a break, time away from screens and a      

re-charge… you too!  See you soon. Mrs Douglas 

 

Dates for the dairy 

Friday  12th February: Half Term begins 

Monday  22nd February: Spring Term 4 starts—Remote Learning for most children to commence  

W/B 1st March: Book Week, Thursday 4th March Non Screen Day and World Book Day  

Thursday 1st April: End of Term 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

 

 

Respect Inclusive Creative Hardworking  

Fleur 

Olly 

Imogen 

Dexter 

Maya 

Max 

Maddie 

 

 

Eden 

Lilyann 

Rosie 

George G 

Ted 

Olly 

Felix 

 

Arthur 

Arizona 

Archie  

Oscar S 

Ewan 

Rosie 

Maisie 

 

Eddie 

Willow 

Tallulah 

Deacon 

Katerina 

Anaide 

Lacey 

Isla 

Oscar 


